
 

 

 

Principal Message for October 21, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Now that Fall is here it is staying dark longer in the mornings during arrival. I want to remind folks to 
ONLY drop off students in the carpool loop or at the top of Rowan where the crossing guard is 
located. Many parents continue to drop kids off in front of the school and have them cross traffic. 
This is not safe. The safety of our students is a priority. Please be a part of the solution. 
 
Also, EMS has been on our campus several times over the last 2-3 weeks. Every incident has been 
related to a medical emergency with a student or staff member. Many parents have reached out 
regarding EMS being on campus because they heard that a student was injured due to fighting. This is 
not true. EMS has been called only for medical emergencies for students related to health reasons. 
Should EMS ever be called due to a fight on campus, you will immediately receive communication 
directly from me. Episodes of fighting continue to decline at CMMS.  
 
The PTA No Fuss Fundraiser is under way! Donations help support Staff Appreciation Events, Campus 
Beautification, Classroom grants, Cultural Arts Program and the School Dance. 
Please help support CMMS by donating 
online: https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/159224 or send a check made payable to Carroll 
PTA via your child's homeroom teacher. All PTA links can be found at https://linktr.ee/cmmspta.  
 

On average, the PTA needs $40 per student to operate. Can you donate your $40? All donations of 

any amount are greatly appreciated and useful! We have received donations from 50 families, can we 

get 50 more families to participate? Read more about No Fuss and all the other things going on in our 

October newsletter: https://www.smore.com/rqh314. 
 
Open House is November 3rd from 6:00-7:30 pm.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. Tickets for athletic events can be purchased for $6 
online at https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 or can be purchased at the gates.  
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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